
Dear To Whom It May Concern 
 
We need our representatives to protect our rural communities, We need representation that 
understands our concerns, our local economy and way of life our rural communities and to consider 
those interests in the redistricting process. We have nothing in common with the Metro area and we 
do not want to bring more of the urban areas into our congressional district. 
 
We want equal and fair community biased redistricting when they draw the new political boundaries. 
Not a gerrymandered and biased re-drawing of the political boundaries. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
Regards 
 
Jill Stockwell 
 
Jill Stockwell, Vice President 
Pacific Industrial Service, Inc. 
1800 Railroad Ave. 
St. Helens, Oregon 97051 
Phone: 503-396-0506 
Fax: 503-397-2401 
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